
 
                                      

Bal Harbour HOA , P.O. Box 7361, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33338 
 

 
August 25, 2024 
 
Carl Williams, Director 
Parks and Recreation Department 
701 S. Andrews Avenue 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316 
 
Dear Mr. Williams, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to formally request a name for the new city park at 2201 NE 19th 
Street. 
 
Using our HOA Google Group messaging service on August 23, the residents overwhelmingly chose 
the name “BAL HARBOUR PARK.” 
 
The Bal Harbour HOA and I request that you please submit this name request to the Parks Board at 
the upcoming meeting and appreciate the opportunity to provide input. 
 
In addition, I would like to say that the Bal Harbour neighborhood and I are beyond thrilled to be 
working with you and the Parks Board on this wonderful project. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Craig Batzel 
 
Craig Batzel 
President 
Bal Harbour Homeowner’s Association 


